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Prayers That Bring Healing
A Wife After God's Own Heart reveals how you can have a wonderful
relationship filled with mutual love, friendship, romance, and joy. No
matter what the season of your marriage, this book is for you.

Introduction to the World of Kabbalah
Hand Me Another Brick
First published in 1974, this book is a collection of nine essays
written by Victor Ehrenberg between 1925 and 1967, five of which had
not been published before. They deal with a number of aspects of Greek
and Roman history, and with the nature of ancient history in the East
and West. The first essay is a broad survey of interactions between
opposing forces and ideas in the world as seen from the most ancient
Near Eastern civilizations to the beginning of the western Middle Ages
and the era of Byzantium; this is followed by discussions of topics
from Classical and Hellenistic Greece and Republican and Imperial
Rome, with the accent on the history of ideas and institutions
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–freedom, the Greek city-state, and Roman concepts of state and
empire. The final chapter consists of personal reflections on the
meaning of history from the writer’s own characteristic viewpoint, and
is, as he admits, more in the way of a confession than pure
scholarship.

Sephardic and Mizrahi Jewry
From best-selling author and noted teacher and speaker Yehuda Berg
comes a thought-provoking call to action on our current global crisis.
Positing that our collective abdication of responsibility -- in every
facet of our lives, including business and the economy, the
environment, government and politics, healthcare, education, and
religion -- has contributed to the problems and challenges we face,
Berg asserts that taking responsibility for our actions (or lack
thereof) and their consequences is the key to achieving change for the
better. Berg urges readers to access the power within each of us,
using the principles of Kabbalah, in order to create the consciousness
shift required for lasting positive change.

The Three Pillars of Judaism
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Learning the Kabbalah. Have you put it off? Have you heard it's really
complex and difficult to understand? Would you like to learn the
Kabbalah if it was presented in a way that made it clear and
practical? Then you want Migene González-Wippler's A Kabbalah for the
Modern World. In the past, many people have called this the best
introduction to the Kabbalah. And now that it has been enlarged, it is
better than ever. Of course, it has all of the information you would
expect. You'll learn about the Tree of Life, creation, the parts of
the psyche, correspondences with other systems, Gematria, and much
more. Migene González-Wippler has not only expanded this book, but has
revised it so that you will be able to understand all of those
seemingly complex ideas that were so difficult. You can learn the
Kabbalah! If this was all the book covered it would be a great book to
have. But there is so much more. You'll also learn how to take all of
this information and use it for magick! This includes techniques to
create changes in your life. It also features methods of invocation
and evocation, and even how to use the Torah of the Jews to achieve
spiritual evolution. Other topics include such things as the value of
sexuality, correspondences, the body of God, and much more. The book
also includes a comparison of the Kabbalah and some of the latest
scientific ideas about the nature of the universe. All in all, this is
the classic book you must have. This is also an ideal introduction to
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friends and relatives who want to know what it is that you are doing.
Whatever your reason, this is a book you will use.

An Introduction to the Mystical Qabalah
Ken Blanchard is one of America's best-known leadership and business
experts. And now he helps you understand and experience the art of
influence by revealing the greatest life and leadership lessons he's
learned in his rich career as an educator and business leader. The
Heart of a Leader offers Blanchard's insight and wisdom on: Choosing
values Aiming for excellence Maintaining integrity Finding the courage
to change Helping others reach their potential And much more Arranged
with your busy schedule in mind, this book offers you Blanchard's most
important concepts in an accessible format. You can reach for instant
motivation and insight on a daily basis or soak it up in one reading.
Powerfully challenging and deeply inspiring, The Heart of a Leader
will enable you to develop the courageous heart of a true leader.
master key attitudes and actions to impact lives around you. and enjoy
the profound wisdom that only Ken Blanchard can deliver.

Sepher Yetzirah
Page 5/26

Free Copy La Kabbalah Del Xito En Los Negocios Spanish Edition
Vol. 2 has title: The road from Orion: a surreal story supporting the
Isis thesis.

ריהבה רפס
Rabbi Berg offers a concise explanation of the Kabbalah's 72 names of
God and how the three letters of each name of God can be used to
connect with the infinite spiritual current to enhance individual
lives and transform the entire world.

Charles F. Stanley Life Principles Bible-NASB
Vivimos una era de crisis económica y en caso de tener algún éxito
financiero, la crisis se traslada al área familiar o social, llevando
a menudo al empresario a la depresión o a un gran estrés. Las causas
profundas de ello se originan en la dimensión espiritual, los secretos
del Cielo descifrados de la Kabbalah hebrea nos muestran los remedios
a este estado de cosas y como trasmutar el fracaso en éxito en los
negocios. El éxito solo depende de que tus planes coincidan con los
planes del Creador. En este libro descubrirás cuales son los planes
del Creador
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40 Days With the Holy Spirit
This rich and refreshing book invites us to travel with the Buddha on
a path of radical wisdom. In his inimitable style, Osho interprets the
"Sutra of Forty-Two Chapters" - a scripture compiled by a Chinese
emperor in the first century C.E. - using wonderful contemporary
anecdotes to make profound points. As we laugh or shake our heads at
the folly, the ineptitude or the goodness of the characters in the
stories, Osho engages us at every level to let us experience the
Buddha's teachings and take in their timeless truths. "No belief is
required to travel with Buddha. You can come to him with all your
skepticism - he accepts and welcomes you, and he says, 'Come with
me.'" - Osho.

The Power of Kabbalah
Sephardic Jews have contributed some of the most important Jewish
philosophers, poets, biblical commentators, Talmudic and Halachic
scholars, and scientists, and have had a significant impact on the
development of Jewish mysticism. Sephardic and Mizrahi Jewry brings
together original work from the world's leading scholars to present a
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deep introductory overview of their history and culture over the past
1500 years.

Whose Money Is It Anyway?
Leaders need encouragement too, and who better to send it than the
leader of leaders! Applauded as one of the world's most popular
leadership experts, John Maxwell brings many of his winning concepts
and scriptural meditations into a daily devotional/journal format,
designed specifically for leaders. Each devotional is delivered with
John’s trademark style of confidence and clarity, followed by space
for writing personal reflection. Included are a host of relevant
topics including success, stewardship, teamwork, and mentoring—all
topics that ring true to every leader’s heart.

Kabbalah
Reading books on money and giving typically makes us feel worse than
when we began. "I don't want you to feel worse; I want you to feel
better. And the path to feeling better is understanding what the Bible
really says about giving and spending. This book will help you do
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that."-John MacArthur John MacArthur has written this no-nonsense book
to affirm Christ's teaching that "it is more blessed to give than to
receive." In this practical, easy-to-read book Christians can find
out: How to give, where to give, and how much to give Scriptural
guidelines for acquiring money and investing it The right and wrong
ways to go about giving The connection between generous giving and
prosperity Why get-rich-quick schemes like gambling are wrong "When
you give as God has commanded, you will find it liberating, rewarding,
joyous, and profoundly enriching"-John MacArthur Find out in this book
how the blessings that go with giving can be yours.

Frabato the Magician
Do others look to you for leadership? Do you face a major task or
shoulder heavy responsibilities? Do you want to take your leadership
skills to a higher level? When Nehemiah confronted the task of
rebuilding Jerusalem's wall, he was heartbroken by the damage he saw
and nearly overwhelmed by the task that lay before him. Yet through
the application of timeless leadership principles, Nehemiah completed
this nearly impossible project, and laid a pattern for success which
is just as valid for us today. Charles Swindoll brings his sensible
and straightforward style to offer a deeply spiritual approach to the
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role of leader. Whatever the context, secular or ministerial, he
demonstrates how to size up a task, organize and motivate a team, and
respond to inevitable obstacles such as these: Unforeseen setbacks
Unrelenting deadlines Criticism and outside resistance Personality
conflicts Financial pressures and temptations The insights that
Swindoll draws from Nehemiah's wise administration will change your
approach to leadership forever.

La Kabbalah del Éxito En Los Negocios
Describes how the secret wisdom tradition known as the cabala can
provide guidelines for reaching the universe of light that
practitioners believe exists beyond the everyday world.

Masters of the Word
The ?Sepher Yetzirah, ? or ?Book of Formation, ? is perhaps the oldest
philosophical treatise which is yet extant in the Hebrew language. The
great interest which has been evinced of late years in the Hebrew
Kabalah, and the modes of thought and doctrine allied to it, has
induced me to translate this volume from the original Hebrew texts,
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and to collate with them the Latin versions of mediaeval authorities.
Three important books of the ?Zohar, ? or ?Splendour, ? which is the
great storehouse of Kabalistic teaching, have been for the first time
translated into English by that skilful and erudite Kabalist, my
fellow student in occult science, MacGregor Mathers, and the ?Sepher
Yetzirah? in an English translation is almost a necessary companion to
these even more abstruse disquisitions: the two books indeed mutually
explain each ot

Sepher Rezial Hemelach
Explains the meaning behind a person's name, discussing what it says
about them and their life, and provides the total numerical value of
each to use as a starting point for kabbalistic analysis.

Bajo La Mesa y Como Subir de Alli: Senderos de Crecimiento
Espiritual En El Judaismo
Perhaps you've already experienced circumstances so shattering you may
wonder today whether it's even possible to pick up the pieces. And
maybe you can't. But God can -- and the good news is, he wants to
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reassemble the shards of your life into a wholeness that only the
broken can know.

The 72 Names of God
This new book is an introduction to the Tradition, enriched by many
illustrations and diagrams. It outlines its origins in Biblical,
mythological and metaphysical terms that explain why Existence came
into being, according to Jewish mysticism. Kabbalistic cosmology and
psychology are cast in ancient, medieval and modern forms in order to
reveal the processes of evolution and its aim 'to aid God to behold
God'. This books is a synthesis of Halevi's works. Z'ev ben Shimon
Halevi is the Hebrew name of Warren Kenton, who was bom in 1933 into a
Sefardi Jewish Levite family in England.

The Kabbalah Book of Sex
A Leader's Heart
Eckhardt shares the message that it is God's will for Christians to
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live a full, healthy, disease-free life. This means that there is no
sickness, disease, or infirmity God can't or won't heal--nothing too
hard for God.

Handle with Prayer
Handle With Prayer is a definitive guide to the power and practice of
prayer. This modern-day classic is a must-read for anyone craving a
rich, intimate prayer life that produces results. God longs to
communicate with His children. He desires to move in our lives, help
us through difficulties, and unveil the unseen. Yet few of us would
claim to have a satisfying prayer life. So why is it that so many
Christians struggle to open God’s precious gift of prayer? This
revised and refreshed edition features new artwork, an enhanced study
guide, and updated content to connect with today’s readers. With over
250,000 copies sold, Handle With Prayer continues to inspire believers
of all backgrounds to revive their time of prayer with God.

The Book of Solomon's Magick
BAJO LA MESA Y COMO SUBIR DE ALLI La graciosa pero profunda parabola
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del Rebe Najman de Breslov sobre principe que penso que era un pavo
sirve de marco para este manual y guia de ensenanzas faciles de
aplicar sobre como desarrollar el yo superior, incluyendo el
pensamiento positivo, el logro de los objetivos, la meditacion, la
dieta, el ejercicio, etc.

Man, State and Deity
Argues that those facing illness, bereavement, divorce, or rejection
should retain their faith in God and not feel betrayed.

Success God's Way
This book describes a search for God and for values which is both
personal and traditional. It is a quest set within the ancient Jewish
disciplines of Thorah, the service of God and acts of faithful love,
upon which Simon the Just taught over two thousand years ago that the
world stands, and which, to this day, define the life of the Jew. The
questions and attempted responses here relate to issues with which the
author has lived all the more seriously since he became a rabbi and
has had the privilege of listening to others at some of the most
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important moments in their lives. Here is a book for practising Jews;
for Jews who for one reason or another have ceased to practice but
cannot forget their Jewishness; and for those of other faihs, whose
questions are so often those which are discussed so movingly here.
Jonathan Wittenberg is Rabbi of The North London Synagogue.

A Wife After God's Own Heart
Of all human desires, the sexual urge is the strongest. Kabbalah on
Sex is a stimulating, thought-provoking exploration into this
important aspect of human relationships. Bestselling author Yehuda
Berg provides potent insights for transforming our sex life beyond
what we dare to imagine. He takes us on a far-reaching journey through
time where we discover the spiritual origins of lovemaking, according
to the ancient teachings of Kabbalah. Understanding the divine nature
of sex helps us heal issues around shame and negative self images.
Making it possible to access higher levels of connection, to our self,
our partner and Spirit. Readers learn how to elevate the sexual
experience to new heights of understanding and pleasure as these
kabbalistic secrets concerning love, death, the human soul, the
meaning of existence, and the intimacies of human encounters are
revealed. All this and more awaits between the covers.
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How to Lead
Written in the form of a novel, Frabato is the spiritual autobiography
of Franz Bardon. Set in Dresden in the early 1930's it chronicles
Frabato's magical battles with the members of a powerful and dangerous
black lodge. His escape from Germany during the final desperate days
of the Weimar Republic and the beginning of his spiritual mission
culminating with his classic books on Hermetic magic. More than an
occult novel, Frabato the Magician is itself a work of magic which
illuminates Bardon's other books as well as providing a revealing look
into the dark occult forces which lay behind the rise of the Third
Reich. Threaded throughout the true tale, and written between the
lines, are many valuable and practical esoteric lessons.

Beautiful in God's Eyes
The world is full of sex manuals instructing the reader on the ins and
outs of great sex, but these tend to focus on only one aspect; the
physical mechanics. According to Kabbalah, the key to fulfilling sex
lies in self-awareness, not simply technique. The Kabbalah Book of Sex
is a ground-breaking guide by acclaimed author and teacher Yehuda
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Berg. It offers readers kabbalistic tips for overcoming shame and lack
of self-respect, as well as a way for accessing higher levels of
connection to ourselves, to our partners, and to spirit. Through the
ancient wisdom revealed here, the floodgates of passion and desire
will open wide. Your sex will become the truly sacred connection it
was always meant to be.

Your Name Is Your Blessing
"Success is defined by a continuing desire to be the person God called
you to be and to achieve those goals that God helps you to set," says
Charles Stanley. In Success God's Way, Stanley teaches God's
principles for success, including ten steps to help you reach God's
goals in your life, and what to do about the seven success blockers
that entangle believers. "Dr. Stanley has defined success in a
timeless manner?knowing and doing the will of God. When a person knows
Christ personally and consistently obeys the principles of Scripture,
he is prepared for success God's way." ?Franklin Graham, Chairman and
CEO, Samaritan's Purse; CEO, Billy Graham evangelistic Association "In
a society that increasingly judges the success of individuals by the
clothes they wear, the car they drive, the club they belong to, or the
career they choose, the church desperately needs to reaffirm biblical
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standards. Once again, Dr. Stanley has brought clear focus to a timely
issue. Success God's Way challenges readers to reexamine whether or
not they are sacrificing genuine, lasting success on the altar of a
worldly, temporary counterfeit and therefore sesttling for a lot less
than what God wants to give them." ?Anne Graham Lotz, International
Bible Teacher and Bestselling Author "In an age when our thinking is
skewed, our zeal is waning, and our desire for excellence is deadened
by apathetic self-centeredness, this book presents many biblical
insights that challenge us to hear God's Word to Joshua to meditate on
God's Word and be strong and courageous so we can have success." ?Kay
Arthur, Precept Ministries International

The Blessings of Brokenness
An important goal in the study of Kabbalah is to use one's knowledge
to influence one's destiny. Firstly, one has to realise what life is,
what its meaning is, why it is given to us, where it begins, and where
it ends. After pondering and meditating on the above questions, one
has to relate all this to Kabbalah. Kabbalah states that the Creator
created all the worlds simultaneously, including our world, and we
human beings have to use Kabbalah in our world, the finite material
world. In order to further advance our understanding of the wisdom of
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Kabbalah, we need to lift our mind's eye above the horizon of our
material world. Kabbalah clarifies our perception of reality. What we
see around us is subjective and exists only in relation to ourselves.
Our perception depends on our organs of sensation: if they were
different, we would perceive another world around us. This book
provides the reader with a solid foundation for understanding the role
of Kabbalah in our world. The contents was designed to allow
individuals all over the world to begin traversing the initial stages
of spiritual ascent toward the apprehension of the upper realms.

Kabbalah on Sex
"A twentieth-century classic, uncannily smart, incredibly
learned."--from the foreword by Bart Ehrman This book challenges
traditional Christian teaching about Jesus. While his followers may
have seen him as a man from heaven, preaching the good news and
working miracles, Smith asserts that the truth about Jesus is more
interesting and rather unsettling. The real Jesus, only barely
glimpsed because of a campaign of disinformation, obfuscation, and
censorship by religious authorities, was not Jesus the Son of God. In
actuality he was Jesus the Magician. Smith marshals all the available
evidence including, but not limited to, the Gospels. He succeeds in
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describing just what was said of Jesus by "outsiders," those who did
not believe him. He deals in fascinating detail with the inevitable
questions. What was the nature of magic? What did people at that time
mean by the term "magician"? Who were the other magicians, and how did
their magic compare with Jesus' works? What facts led to the general
assumption that Jesus practiced magic? And, most important, was that
assumption correct? The ramifications of Jesus the Magician give new
meaning to the word controversial. This book recovers a vision of
Jesus that two thousand years of suppression and polemic could not
erase. And--what may be the central point of the debate--Jesus the
Magician strips away the myths and legends that have obscured Jesus,
the man who lived.

A Guide to Hidden Wisdom of Kabbalah
Growing as a man after God's own heart happens one step at a time.
Bestselling author Jim George shares quick, focused devotions that
will enable you to make every step count. You'll discover great advice
for making forward progress in your spiritual growth staying strong
when life gets tough managing your responsibilities with wisdom
leading and loving your wife and children living with maximum impact
in all you do Along the way you'll experience the satisfaction that
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comes from living as the kind of man God designed you to be.

Astrology, Magic, and Alchemy in Art
02

A Man After God's Own Heart--A Devotional
The long-awaited first English translation from ancient Hebrew of the
rare and complete 1701 Amsterdam edition, of this famous magical text.
According to Hebrew legend, the Sepher Rezial was given to Adam in the
Garden of Eden, by the hand of God. The myth suggests that this
diverse compendium of ancient Hebrew lore was the first book ever
written. Includes an explanatory text on the holy names of God, the
divisions of Heaven and Hell, and the names and hierarchy of the
angels and spirits.

When God Doesn't Make Sense
A Kabbalah for the Modern World
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Are you hungry for more of the Holy Spirit in your life? Are you ready
for a personal encounter with Him that will change your life? The Holy
Spirit is greater than our theology, bigger than our denominations,
and truly beyond anything we can imagine. In Forty Days With the Holy
Spirit, respected preacher and theologian R. T. Kendall takes you on a
journey through daily readings from his book, Holy Fire, that will: ·
Present inspiring insight into the Holy Spirit · Provide a scriptural
basis for deeper study · Direct your prayer time as you seek to know
and encounter Him in a fresh new way · Provide journaling space to
record your experiences with Him If you desire to increase your
knowledge of this most misunderstood member of the trinity, or if you
long to experience His presence in your life in a deeper way than ever
before, this book is for you.

The Heart of a Leader
From antiquity to the Enlightenment, astrology, magic, and alchemy
were considered important tools to unravel the mysteries of nature and
human destiny. In this latest volume in the popular Guide to Imagery
series, Battistini presents a careful analysis of occult iconography
in many of the great masterpieces of Western art, calling out key
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features in the illustrations for discussion and interpretation.

The Isis Thesis
The Buddha Said
Beauty is more than skin deep— it starts in the heart and works
outward Exploring the timeless wisdom of Proverbs 31, Bible teacher
Elizabeth George reveals how you can become a woman of true beauty—a
woman who desires to honor God in all that she says and does.
Beautiful in God's Eyes helps you make each day immensely meaningful
as you delight in God and discover how to experience instant progress
toward personal goals manage daily life more effectively tap into
unlimited energy apply biblical principles to enhance relationships
move from the ordinary to the extraordinary You can experience a
richer, more exciting spiritual walk as you embrace God's design for
true beauty in your life.

Jesus the Magician
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